
NHSBFAA Board Meeting 
October 5, 2015 
 
Meeting called to order at 6:30 by Wendie Morris 
 
Present: 
Wendie Morris, Robyn Allgood, Frances Grant, Regina Ferguson, Kimberli Flaugher,  
Kelli Poe-Jones, Lori Jasper, Cameron Vernon 
 
Business: 
Motion made by Robyn Allgood – food from concessions to be provided to non-parent 
volunteers 
2nd by Lori Jasper 
 
Discussed: 
NHSBFAA is not responsible for purchase of uniforms, which is explain on website, but request 
can be made.  
 
Reverse Raffle/Auction was a success. 
 

Concerns: last 5 ticket holders were not present, unsuccessful in reaching ticket holders 
by phone, ticket holders allowing non-ticket purchasers to attend on their ticket, the need 
for more groups to be involved, consider start time change for 2016 
 
Need feedback from auctioneer 

 
Spring 2016 Fundraiser idea for an all day event in Pittsboro 
  

Vendors with food trucks in parking lot across from Pittsboro Roadhouse, groups could 
have their sales for fundraising, inflatables, rides, rock climbing in parking lot by current 
agriculture building, cornhole tournament behind Virlies, bands at Virlies and Pittsboro 
Roadhouse (Castaways & Chip Perry Band), vehicle raffle with tickets sale 
 
Wristbands can be sold to attend all day events, with single ticket sale to individual 
events, vehicle tickets to be sold would be limited to 200 
 
Need Town of Pittsboro approval, meeting with groups to stress the importance of 
participation, need more volunteers  

 
Treasury: 
 
 Reverse Raffle/Auction raised approximately $43,000 
 
 Softball to request renewing of loan 



 
Concession: 
 
 Cameron Vernon to have school grill readied for game: 

Grease Trap has been obtained, need light, utensils, pans, final inspection from town, 
and volunteers to cook 

 
Webmaster: 
 
 Parent reps still need to be identified, more content &/or photos needed for website 
 Cameron Vernon to inform coaches content needed 
 
Alumni: 
 
 Cameron Vernon to work with Kelli Poe-Jones on getting more information to alumni 
 School to pay cost of grilling alumni night 
 
 
 
For additional review/consideration: 
 
 Sport Camps to be held by groups with all monies used to supplement coaches pay 
 Offer flat fee per trip to be paid to bus drivers of sports/groups  
 Board requested proposals for review 
 
  
Galloway Ridge Grant to be submitted by Robyn Allgood 
Request Athletic Department provide their responsibilities, spending and budget 
 
 
 
The	
  NHSBFAA	
  will	
  have	
  monthly	
  Executive	
  Board	
  meetings	
  and	
  General	
  meetings	
  every	
  other	
  
month	
  on	
  Mondays.	
  
The	
  General	
  meeting	
  schedule	
  is:	
  	
  
August	
  31st	
  (first	
  Monday	
  in	
  Sept.	
  is	
  the	
  Labor	
  Day	
  holiday)	
  
Nov	
  2nd	
  
Jan	
  4th	
  
March	
  7th	
  
May	
  2nd" 
 
 
Meeting adjourned at 8:40 by Robyn Allgood, 2nd by Kelli Poe-Jones 

 


